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Monday, April 16: 
	 Patriot’s Day, College Closed

Tuesday, April 17:
	 Relay for Life Silent Auction, 9am - 4pm, Christie Lobby
	 Fiber Optic Training, 8am - 5pm, Martin 209
	 Foundation Finance & Investment Committee Meeting, 
9:30-10:30 am, Martin 3rd Floor Conference Room
	 Study Group Session, 2:30-4:30 pm, Snow Hall Conf. Rm.
	 Open Gym, 9-11 pm

Wednesday, April 18:
	 Relay for Life Silent Auction, 9am - 4pm, Christie Lobby
	 Admissions Testing, 9am - 12pm, Christie 208
	 President’s Scholar Luncheon, 12-1 pm, Edmunds 
Conference Center
	 Study Group Session, 5-8 pm, Snow Hall Conference Room
	 Movie Night, 9 pm, Edmunds Conference Center

Thursday, April 19:
	 Relay for Life Silent Auction, 9am - 4pm, Christie Lobby
	 Probus Meeting, 10am - 12:00pm, Reed Commons Keegan
Room
	 Maine Dept. of Environmental Protection, 11am - 4pm, 
Edmunds Conference Center
	 Student Senate Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie Lecture 
Hall
	 Meeting with Katahdin Paper & Fraser Paper, 9am - 
1pm, CED Conference Room
	 Mocktails at Monte Carlo, 6:00-9:30 pm, Gym

Friday, April 20:
	 Wire Cutting Ceremony, 10am, Edmunds Conference Ctr.
	 Phi Theta Kappa Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie Lecture 
Hall 

Friday, April 21:
	 Advanced Airway Lab, 12pm, Edmunds Conference Ctr.

  

  
 

Monday
College Closed for
Patriot’s Day

Wednesday
SPECIALS

Soup: Chicken Noodle
Deli:  Tuna w/Dill
Grill: Gr. Ham & Cheese

Line Entrees
Chop Suey
Fettucini Alfredo
French Fries
Hot Vegetable
Assorted Desserts

Thursday
SPECIALS

Soup: Minestrone
Deli: Buffalo Wrap
Grill: Island Jerk Burger

Line Entrees
Chicken Burger
Italian Grinder
Rice Pilaf
Onion Rings
French Fries
Hot Vegetable
Assorted Desserts

Friday
SPECIALS

Soup: Clam Chowder
Deli:  Calif. Hummus Wrap
Grill:  BBQ Bacon Burger

Line Entrees
Sloppy Joes
Chicken Nuggets
Au Gratin Potatoes
French Fries/Chips
Hot Vegetable/Coleslaw
Assorted Desserts

Tuesday
SPECIALS

Soup: French Onion
Deli:  Turkey Club
Grill:  Pastrami on Rye

Line Entrees
Macaroni & Cheese
Hot Dogs
Cajun Chicken Sandwich
Rice/French Fries
Hot Vegetable
Assorted Desserts

Senior Graduation Speakers Nominated
	 On April 24 through April 26, seniors will have the op-
portunity to vote for the student whom they would like to 
speak at the 2007 commencement.  A ballot will be in next 
week’s newsletter, and all graduating seniors with a student ID 
will be able to vote in the library from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
	 Two top students from each department have been 
selected as prospective speakers. Nominees for this year are: 
from the Arts & Sciences Department:  Michaele Black, liberal 
studies, and Janice Labbe, early childhood education; from 
the Business Technology Department:  Kathryn Harris, business 
administration, and Aimee Wilkins, accounting information 
systems; from the Nursing & Allied Health Department:  Amy 
Jackson and Diane Shaw, both from nursing; from the Trade 
& Technical Occupations Department: Joey Cyr, automotive 
technology, and Karen “Woody” Simpson, residential con-
struction.

Mocktails at Monte Carlo...
	 In celebration of Alcohol Awareness Month and 
National Collegiate Alcohol Free Weekend, the College 
is once again hosting a Mocktails at Monte Carlo Night 
on Thursday, April 19, from 6:00-9:30 p.m. in the gym.  
	 The night features a ‘mocktail’ bar with non-alcoholic 
drinks, casino type games, and a prize auction.  The event 
was a hit last year, with more than 70 students attending, and 
organizers hope to have an even higher turn out this year.
	 All students are invited to come enjoy the fun!

Wire Cutting Ceremony
	 All NMCC employees and students are invited to a 
ceremonial “wire cutting” ceremony on Friday, April 20, at 
10:00 a.m. in the Edmunds Conference Center.  Join us as we 
celebrate our first steps in going wireless, thanks to a generous 
donation by Katahdin Trust Company.
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Newsletter Items...
Do you have items that you would like printed in the Weekly Bulletin?  
If so, please submit your information to the development office, by 
calling 768-2809, e-mailing info@nmcc.edu or stopping by the office, 
just off of the lobby of the Christie Building.  The weekly deadline is 
Thursday by 10 a.m.  

Student Gatherings...
l	 The Student Senate meets every Thursday from 
	 12:15-1:00 pm in the Christie lecture hall.  All students are 
	 invited.
l	 Alpha Beta Gamma meets Thursdays from 11:50 am
 	 - 12:30 pm in Martin 213. 
l	 PHI THETA KAPPA meets Fridays from 12:15-1:00 pm in 
	 the Christie lecture hall.
l All students are invited to take part in STUDY Group 
	s essions on Tuesdays, from 2:30-4:30 pm, and on 
	 Wednesdays, from 5-8 pm in the Snow Hall meeting room.  
	 Please bring your student ID.
l	 Students are invited to MOVIE NIGHT on Wednesdays at 9
 	 pm in the Edmunds Conference Center.  There are weekly 
	 drawings for a free movie pass and once a month there is a
 	 drawing to win a DVD.  Refreshments provided; free for all
 	 students!  

Vote for Instructor of the Year...
	 NMCC students are urged to vote for their choice for 
NMCC Instructor of the Year.  Voting will run through 
Friday, April 20.  You can vote in the IT office, located just 
off of the Christie lobby.

Peer Mentors Sought
Do you want to make a difference?  Become a peer men-
tor and share your experience with first-year students and 
assist them with their transition into college life.

For more information about the peer mentoring program, 
contact Dan Hotham at 768-2728 or dhotham@nmcc.edu.

A Note of Thanks...
	 Several NMCC students were on hand at the Nordic 
Heritage Center to work in the doping control area for the 
Nordic Cross Country Championships the last weekend of 
March.  These students volunteered their time and represent-
ed NMCC very well.
	 Special thanks to: Amy Jackson, Louise Hamlin and Nan-
cy Kinney from the nursing program; Christopher Desjar-
dins, Eric Dickinson and Tim Foster from the EMS program; 
and Jaymie St. Peter, liberal studies/pre-nursing.  Great job!

Bid on a Basket of Goodies...
	 Members of the College’s Relay for Life team are raising 
additional money for the American Cancer Society by hold-
ing a Silent Auction on Tuesday, April 17 through Thursday, 
April 19, in the Christie lobby from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
each day.
	 The auction will feature several themed baskets, includ-
ing: chocolate lovers, gardening, scrapbooking, kitchen, 
movie night, children’s crafts, and relaxation.
	 Drop by the lobby to place your bids on these goodie 
baskets, and help support a great cause!

Transfer Panel Scheduled...
	 Is a Bachelor’s degree in your future?
	 Students are invited to come and learn more about 
four-year degree options at Husson College, the University 
of Maine at Presque Isle and the University of Maine at Fort 
Kent, including the Advantage U program, during a panel 
discussion from 12-1 p.m. on Tuesday, May 1, in the Christie 
lecture hall.
	 Light refreshments will be served, and students must 
RSVP by April 27.  For more information, contact Shelli 
Cronkhite in the counseling office by 768-2793.

Above:  To get their last minute bids in, several NMCC employees, students 
and community members were on hand at the close of the Silent Auction 
held by residential construction students before break.  A number of well-
crafted items made by the students were auctioned off to raise funds that 
will be used to purchase various electric tools for graduating RC students.

Below, from left:  Brandon Berube, Chanel Gagnon, and 
Garrett Kilcollins were among the RC seniors who made the 
great items auctioned off.


